
The 8th Annual Sir James Douglas Elementary  
Walk-a-Thon in support of PAC school fundraising on Friday, May 3rd, 2024 

Walk-a-Thon 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Students will walk from 30 to 60 minutes depending on their grade, and weather.   

Be sure to dress in Dragon Spirit Gear and wear comfortable shoes.  
 

EVERY student will receive a Douglas Dragon flyer (like a Frisbee) for participating. 
 
“Hello...can you be my sponsor and pledge for me to walk at our school walkathon on May 3rd?” or 

“If you would like to donate electronically you can scan this QR code…” Any amount helps  
 
We are asking each child to raise $25 in total – money raised helps pay for our kids' technology (like IPads), 

sports equipment, classroom supplies, and cultural events.  
 

Our goal this year is to raise a total of $15,000 (Main and Annex combined). Thank you in advance for making one 
of our biggest fundraisers of the year a success! 

Please Return Forms and Donations to your Teacher by Thursday May 2nd. 

Student Name: _______________________________ Teacher & Division: _______________________________ 
    

  Payment Method: 

Pledge By: Amount Cash/Cheque Electronic 

        

        

        

        

    

*Please note if you would like a tax receipt for donations of $20 or more you need to make your payment electronically 
using the QR code above through the VSB directly to the Sir James Douglas PAC. 

 


